
 

 

 

 

 

March 9, 2022  

 

Dear Dr. Crain,  

     We extend our appreciation to the Radiological Society of Connecticut for participating in the 
ACR Chapter Recognition Program. After reviewing all the submissions, we are pleased to 
announce that your chapter has been selected to receive the award for Overall Excellence in 
Division C.  is exemplary, and all the more so, given 
the challenges of the Covid-19 pandemic.  

     Due to time limitations during ACR 2022, your chapter will be recognized during the Council 
session in a pre-recorded video announcing the Chapter Recognition Award winners. Chapter 
award photos will take place during ACR 2022 and ACR staff will reach out in the coming 
weeks to schedule a time for your chapter award photo.  

     Congratulations on a job well done! Thank you once again for your participation in the 
Chapter Recognition Program and for sharing your particular chapter successes with colleagues. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Evelyn Y. Anthony, MD, FACR   
Chair, ACR Committee on Chapters 

 

cc: Linda Kowalski 


